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Comments: | would like to submit a letter titled The Wilderness Letter, written in 1960 by the early conservationist
William Stegner.

He is far more eloquent than | could ever be and speaks from the heart about what wilderness means to him and
to me. Climate Change has only magnified the importance of having wilderness with intact healthy ecosystems.
Please take the time to read Mr Stegner's profound words and reconsider this proposed Telephone Gap logging
project.



